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June 25, 2007

LEON JONES

FONES INVESTMENT CO. LLC
344 W PLEASANT VIEW DR
OGDEN, UT 84414

Re: Order Requiring Measuring Devices and Head gates in Water District No. 176.

Dear Mr. Jones:

This letter is a follow-up to our email correspondence this April, May, and June regarding
measurement of your diversion for water right number 71-2091E from Smiley Creck. You had
requested that we consider using the power consumption coefficient (PCC) method to monitor
your usage under that water right from diversion SMC-2. Based on your description of the
system, it is acceptable to use the PCC method for measuring this diversion. Please note that if,
based on the PCC site visit information, the system configuration is such that the PCC method is
not appropriate, an alternate method of measurement will be required and must be installed before
diverting water in the 2008 irrigation season.

Please contact me to schedule a time when your system will be running so IDWR staff
can complete the PCC calibration and verify that PCC is appropriate for this diversion.

I look forward to hearing from you to schedule the site visit. If you have any other
questions, please feel free to call, email, or write me.

Sincerely,

Nick Miller
Water Distribution Section
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